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May 3, 2024 
Jason Anderson 
Director of Public Works/Airport Manager - Marshall 
 

Dear Jason, 

The Minnesota Department of Transportation Aeronautics Office has completed its review and prioritization of 
Equipment requests for State Fiscal Year 2024 funding from the recent solicitation period. 

I am pleased to inform you that: The Tractor/Loader request, for an estimated total cost of $169,025.01 as identified in 
your State Fiscal Year (SFY) 2024 Equipment Solicitation Request, has been selected to receive a State Grant Offer.  
MnDOT will execute a Grant Contract under the following conditions:  

• These funds have been identified for the equipment identified in this letter and cannot be applied toward another 
project or piece of equipment at your airport.  

• The funds are available to execute the grant during State Fiscal Year 2024 (July 1, 2023 to June 30, 2024).  To 
improve the use of State Airports funds, we are requiring a complete grant request by May 31st, 2024.   If you 
are not able to make this May 31st deadline, you must work with your Regional Engineer to schedule a submittal 
date that works for you.  If a grant request cannot be submitted by May 31st, or an extended submittal date cannot 
be agreed upon, you will forfeit the offer and the funds will go back into the State Airports Funds.    

• If you plan to move forward with this equipment acquisition project, the following are required by email for a 
complete grant request: 

o A Grant Request Letter stating the project/funding requested and on sponsor letterhead. 
o A Cost Split detailing the costs of the project in an Excel File that can be found on the MnDOT Aero 

website: http://www.dot.state.mn.us/aero/airportdevelopment/forms.html 
o A quote for the equipment with a cost breakdown of the equipment including all attachments. 
o We will reach out if further explanation or documentation is needed.  

• Once these documents are received and approved, MnDOT will encumber funds and a grant contract will be sent 
to you for signature. No reimbursement can be made until a fully executed (signed) Grant Contract has been 
completed.  

• Reminder about equipment grants: 
o Equipment grants will not be amended once the grant has been executed. 
o Add-on warranties are not eligible costs for equipment grants. 
o Administration costs (including consultant services) are not eligible cost for equipment grants. 
o Equipment purchased with this funding is for airport use only. 
o Maximum of $200,000 state funds per piece of equipment. 

 
Please communicate with me at your convenience if you wish to proceed with the project, but no later than May 17th, 
2024.  If you no longer wish to pursue funding for the identified project in State Fiscal Year 2024, please notify me as 
soon as possible.  Below is a summary of the deadlines outlined above: 

1. May 17th, 2024 – respond to this letter and communicate intent to pursue this equipment grant. 
2. May 31st, 2024 – submit complete grant request documents to Regional Engineer or approved extended submittal 

date. 
3. June 1st, 2024 – selected equipment that have not met deadlines 1 and 2 will forgo the funds back to the State 

Airport Funds. 

Let me know if any questions or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
Luke Bourassa 
Luke.bourassa@state.mn.us 

http://www.dot.state.mn.us/aero/airportdevelopment/forms.html

